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PODER PARATU NEGOCIO

Mexico City, June 17th, 2022. UNIFIN Financiera, S.A.B. de C.V. (BMV: UNIFINA]
(“UNIFIN” or the “Company”) informs that Paola Osuna San Martin, Unifin’s Legal
Executive Director, has left the Company to start new projects. Unifin appreciates
her valuable contributions and wishes her the best of success during all her future
endeavors.

As of this date, the Company has not appointed a new Legal Executive Director. The
current corporate and litigation teams of the Company will continue to attend the
Company’s legal matters, reporting directly to Mr. Sergio Manuel Cancino
Rodriguez, Chief Financial Officer. Unifin will timely inform to the market the
appointment of its Legal Executive Director.
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